
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week has been a very busy end to the half term. We’ve had a flurry of activities with Safer Internet Day, 

Extra Milers meetings, Helping Hearts for Lucy, not to mention Class 3’s special farewell Collective Worship for 

Mr Heywood, football matches and Mini Athletics- so we are all looking forward to a well-deserved break.  

We are unsure how long the road works on Lea Rd are going to affect us, but if they are still ongoing when we 

return, please bear in mind the extra time needed for parking when dropping off and collecting children.  

Until the road works have cleared, our Lea Drop off will not be available due to the “No Stopping” regulations. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.   

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Erin Smith in Reception who won my good manners award last week. Erin shows beautiful manners and is a 

kind and polite member of our school family. We are all very proud of you, Erin – keep shining. 

 

Helping Hearts Day for Lucy 

A huge heartfelt thank you to all those children and families who helped to support fund-raising for Lucy. The cake and gift sale 

was a great success. Together we raised an amazing £356.33, which will be a wonderful help towards Lucy’s appeal fund.  

 

Healthy Heroes Challenge 

                  This week’s challenge is:              “Brush your teeth every morning and night”  

St Christopher’s Youth Club 

The St Christopher’s Youth Club is running on Saturday 12th February 7pm-8:30pm in the church hall and is open to children aged 

10-14years. Subs are £2.00 – so why not come along and enjoy the fun and games.  

 

School Uniforms 

We have had several parents complaining that sweatshirts and cardigans are going missing. Please can you carefully check your 

child is wearing their own uniform and double check that everything is clearly named. Please return any “mixed up” uniforms to 

school so we can reunite them with their owner. Please make sure your child has their full named PE kit on the first day 

back, thank you. 

 

Sport Update 

We are delighted to report that our football team had a 5-0 win against Roebuck last Friday- that is a great achievement; 

well done to the team. We hope they give their best and enjoy playing tonight when they take part in a mini-tournament against 

three other schools. Well done to the children who took part in the Y3/4 Mini Athletics yesterday- they did a fantastic job coming 

second overall; we are proud of you all. 

 

Extreme English Week 

The week beginning the 27
th

 February is our Extreme English Week. We are planning a variety of activities including... 

 Visits from a local author, a model maker, parents and governors to read, share experiences and ideas with the children 

and hopefully encourage a love of Reading and Writing. 

 Extreme Reading Competition – remember to capture your child reading in an unusual (but safe) place! Entries can be 

submitted any time after half term. 

Goodbye Mr Heywood 

I would like to take a final opportunity to say a final sad goodbye to Mr Heywood. A big thank you for all you’ve done for the 

children at Lea Endowed. We will miss you. Our love, best wishes and prayers go with you. 

 

                Thank you for your continued support; have a great holiday, 

C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is FORGIVENESS 

 

“Lord, you are good and forgiving, 

full of faithful love for all those who call to you.” 

Psalm 86:5 

 


